
Let us worship the Lord together



Our greeters today are

 Rita Bacon 

And 

Nicole Milo



The altar flowers this 

morning are given in 

memory of Doug Padgett on 

the first anniversary of his 

passing by Tracey Rogers



There is a sheet on the 

piano that you can write 

your Christmas 

Greetings to your church 

family. Please make sure 

that you sign it. This will 

be featured in the 

December Messenger. 



Calling all bakers! We are 

asking you to bake for the 

bake table at our Christmas 

Fair.

Please have your items at the 

church by Friday, November 

22nd all pre-packaged for us to 

sell.



Dear Tracey,

Thank you so much for 

thinking of me when sending 

out these thoughtful care 

packages from your church. It 

made my day to see such 

thoughtful words and such 

yummy snacks! 

Love,

Emerson



Lebanon No. Berwick Baptist 

Church invites you to Soup and 

Carols

Soup 5:15

Carols 6:00

Dessert after the 

carols

Dec. 8, 2024



Our wreaths are ready 

to decorate for our 

Christmas fair!

We need you!

Please come when you 

can we need many hands 

to get them ready for our 

fair on the 23rd.



Have you registered for 

the cookie 

swap/exchange? It is on 

December 14th at 2:00

https://fbcspringvale.churchtrac.com

/connect?ei=4UPZKZT

Use the QR code or copy and paste 

the web address below to register

For more info see Renee



The Board of Outreach has decided to 

sponsor two families from Sanford for 

Christmas this year instead of The Angel 

Trees from the Salvation Army.

The bells are on the Christmas tree for 

items that these family are in need/want 

of. Please pick a bell off the tree today. 

All items have to be returned to the 

church by December 15th so they can be 

delivered to the family.



Take a soldier home 

and place it 

somewhere you will 

see it often to 

remind you to pray 

for our military and 

our veterans.

The Board of Mission 

invites you to:



5 Swetts Bridge Road,

Alfred, ME

If you know anyone in need of 

a Thanksgiving food basket, 

York County Food Pantry is 

serving baskets Mon – Wed 

9:00 – 3:00, Nov. 25 - 27



We have posters available 

for the church Christmas 

fair. Please put them up 

around town so people will 

know when we are having 

our fair. 

There are also smaller 

ones for you to pass out to 

family and friends so they 

can remember the date.

Thank you!



ABW is collecting all month for their 

Church World Service Hygiene Kits? For 

November they are collecting:

 Wide-tooth combs. They must be sturdy with at 

least 6 inches of teeth. No pocket combs or picks. 

Rattail and combs without handles are acceptable, 

but must have at least 6 inches of teeth.



The Board of Mission invites you to 

help us sponsor 10 families in the 

Sanford area for a Thanksgiving meal. 

Please see the boxes downstairs, to 

see what you can donate. If you have 

questions about this please see The 

Messenger or the insert in the 

bulletin.



If you have items you 

made for our church 

Christmas Fair, please 

have them to the church 

by Monday, November 

18th so we can price 

them for the fair. 

Thank you so much!
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